
For the attention of Hilary Cuddy 

80 Parkway NW1 IAN 

I have seen that there is an application to alter the rear of the loft extension from a vertical wall to a sloping wall 

I have taken pictures taken from Gloucester Avenue, from which you could see that the adjoining building no 82, and 
others in the street all have straight rear elevations 

The building as it stands looks much better matching the adjoining building then if it was altered so that it would not be 
uniform. Possibly it might be a good idea to get the bricks darkened to match the rest of the building 

I think the applicant should be encouraged to keep the rear elevation as existing as this matches the adjoining 
building which you gave permission for. 

Nathan Bigman 

The pictures would not sendt 


